

Klinginsmith, Gregg <klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us>

School Board Notes 8-26-21

1 message

Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us> Reply-To: Gregg Klinginsmith <klinginsmithgt@warrencor3.k12.mo.us> To: klinginsmithg@warrencor3.k12.mo.us

Thu, Aug 26, 2021 at 6:51 PM

Hello Warren County R-III Families and Staff,

Below are the notes from the August 26, 2021 school board meeting.

The school board held the tax rate hearing for the 2021 tax rate. After the hearing the board voted to set the tax rate at \$4.2683.

The safe return to in-person instruction and continuity of services plan with the updated DHSS quarantine rules was approved. These are the quarantine rules that were outlined in a previous email.

The school board decided to wait to fill the vacant school board seat until the April election. Interested candidates can file for this seat in December. This seat will be for a one year term. The April 2022 school board election will have two seats that are three year terms and one seat that is a one year term.

Sincerely,

Gregg Klinginsmith, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Warren County R-III School District

Warren County R-3 School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Warren County R-3 School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.